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ROY D. STANLEY
General Manager-Owner

Maurice W. Nittler

1590kc - 1000watts

Suite 209 e Null Building @ Telephone EMerson 4-1590

P. O. Box 521 e Rolla, Missouri

February 19, 1962

1755 So. Vallejo Street

Denver 23, Colorado

Dezar DX Listener:

This letter is to confirm your reception report of

February 12, 1962 at 4:45a.m. The signals and announcements
confirmed with those transmitted by KCLU Radio, in Rolla,
Missouri, operating on a regional frequency of 1,000watts
non-directional, daytime, at 1590 kec.

We wish you many DX's and QSL's in 1962,

Sincerely yours,
KCLU RADIO

D. stanle
wner-General Manager

RDS:ds

Your "EKECLU"” to better listening



